
School Council Meeting Notes 

August 22, 2024 

 

Members in attendance-Shelley Shillcutt, Borith Sreng, Amanda Carter, and Crystal 
Cooper-Riley (via Zoom) 

Meeting began at 4:30 pm with three members in attendance in person and Crystal 
Cooper-Riley in attendance via Zoom. Mrs. Shillcutt began by explaining the district waiver 
for School Council and how it would impact the meetings. Mrs. Shillcutt shared data with 
the School Council members. Data included GMAS ELA test results as well as MAP Growth 
Data. Explanations about the differences between the tests and how the information will 
be used were shared with the members. School Council members asked questions about 
the data and answers were provided. A discussion was held about what information they 
would like to learn about in future meetings. Members were encouraged to email Mrs. 
Shillcutt with topics that they were interested in learning more about. The next School 
Council meeting is scheduled for October 24, 2024. Meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm. 

 


